

	<u>(۱) نموذج (۲)</u>	GE TWO	
10. The fields in our co A) production	untry tomatoes B) produce	and potatoes in lar C) productive	ge quantities. D) productively
11. Rakan has just read A) translation	a of a novel by B) compromise	y a Russian author. C) rewarding	D) interpreter
-	ts are things thats B) chemists	•	D) physicians
	g late for the English class B) had arrived		she earlier. D) hasn't arrived
14. I want to go out this A) don't have	s afternoon, but I don't fee B) didn't have C) o	_	
15. The driver lost hi someone.A) had asked	s way because he didn't B) asked	t have the direction C) have asked	
16. It is Mariam al-Fihr A) who	i supervised th B) where	e building of the Ar C) which	ndalus Mosque. D) when
	is spoken in many co B) where	ountries in the Midd C) when	lle E <mark>ast is Arabi</mark> c. D) which
18. In my city, there is a A) who	a national park B) where	people meet and en	njoy the nature. D) when
19 you wate A) When	r the plants, they will die. B) As long as	C) Unless	D) If
20. If I were in Amman A) would be	in Nove <mark>mber, I</mark> B) be	able to visit the N C) will be	ational Olive Festival. D) are
21. Saba could have typ A) had	ped the report if she B) has	a laptop. C) had had	D) have
	pared well for the match, to B) wouldn't have lost		
23. Omar the A) won	marathon if he had exerce B) will win	cised hard. C) wins	D) might have won
	nterview questions well. l B) had practised	I wish I n C) practises	nore. D) practised
25. If you heat ice, it A) melt	B) melted	C) had melted	D) melts
		SI	EE PAGE THREE

نموذج (۱)	/	PAGE	THREE
-----------	---	-------------	-------

(1)	PAGE THREE	
26. Jordan was given an award in h The sentence which emphasis A) It was Jordan that was give B) The country which was give C) The year when Jordan was D) It was an award in health to	ses the underlined words is an award in health tourism wen an award in health tourism given an award in health tourism	in 2014 CE. n in 2014 CE was Jordan. rism was 2014.
27. Saleem borrowed a book from The sentence which emphasisA) It was a book that Saleem In B) It was Saleem that borrowed C) It was last week that Saleem D) It was from the library that	ses the underlined word is borrowed from the library las ed a book from the library las m borrowed a book from the	t week. t week. library.
28. The industry for pota A) extraktion B) ixtract		ne largest in the world. D) extruction
29. Last year we alway have played football		
30. Jabir ibn Hayyan invented ink t A) . B) ,	that can be read in the dark C) ?	D) !
Question Two: (30 points) Read the following text carefully the questions that follow. Your pro-		

The Arab world has many famous chemists in its history, but the person who is known as the founder of chemistry is probably Jabir ibn Hayyan. He is most well known for the beginning of the production of sulphuric acid. He also built a set of scales which changed the way in which chemists weighed items in a laboratory: his scales could weigh items over 6,000 times smaller than a kilogram.

Ali ibn Nafi' is also known as 'Ziryab' (or 'Blackbird', because of his beautiful voice). He was a gifted pupil of a famous musician from Baghdad, and it was his talent for music that led him to Cordoba in the ninth century CE. He was the guest of the Umayyad ruler there. He is the person who established the first music school in the world in Cordoba, Al-Andalus, teaching musical harmony and composition. He revolutionised musical theory, and is also the person who introduced the oud to Europe.

Al-Kindi was a physician, philosopher, mathematician, chemist, musician and astronomer – a true polymath. He made ground-breaking discoveries in many of these fields, but it is probably his work in arithmetic and geometry that has made him most famous.

- 1. The text states some important achievements that Ali ibn Nafi' made in music. Write down two of these achievements. (6 points)
- 2. There are two subjects that have made Al-Kindi a famous person. Write them down.

(4 points)

3. What does the underlined pronoun "He" refer to?

(4 points)

SEE PAGE FOUR...

PAGE FOUR / نموذج (١)

4. What is the importance of ibn Hayyan's set of scales?

(6 points)

5. Why is Ali ibn Nafi' also known as 'Ziryab'?

(4 points)

6. Write down the sentence which shows that Al-Kindi was a polymath.

(6 points)

Question Three: (30 points)

Read the following text carefully, and then in your ANSWER BOOKLET answer all the questions that follow. Your answers should be based on the text.

My name is Fatima Musa and I have worked as an interpreter for five years. At school I was very good at English. Therefore, I decided on a career as an interpreter.

My job now involves going to important conferences and seminars around the world. When a person speaks in English at a conference, I listen to what they say through headphones. I then translate into Arabic while the speaker is talking. I give the translation through headphones to other people at the meeting. This means that anyone in the room who speaks Arabic can understand what people are saying.

Is it an easy job? Not at all. English is not the same in all English-speaking countries. As well as knowing regional English, you also need to know a lot of specialist language. Some of the words that are used to talk about business, science or law, for example, make it almost a different language! If you get an interview for a job, you will need to show that you have good listening skills and a clear speaking voice. You will also need to show that you can think quickly and that you are able to concentrate for long periods of time.

You will probably need to travel a lot, but that is not a problem as long as you enjoy visiting other countries. It is a very responsible job. I am aware that if I translate things badly, it could affect an important law or trade agreement between countries. However, you get a huge feeling of satisfaction when you know that people understand everything that you translate.

1. Fatima Musa does two things while translating at a conference. Write them down.

(6 points)

2. Why does Fatima Musa decide to be an interpreter?

- (4 points)
- 3. There are two things an interpreter needs to know. Write them down.
- (4 points)

4. What is the effect of bad translation?

(6 points)

5. What does Fatima's job involve?

- (6 points)
- 6. Find a word in the above text which means "a class on a particular subject, usually given as a form of training". (4 points)

Question Four: (20 points)

Free Writing

In your ANSWER BOOKLET, write a composition of about 80 words on ONE of the following:

- 1. Imagine you had a summer holiday last year which you think it was the best. Write an article mentioning where it was, who you went with, how long it lasted, what you did and saw and why you think it was the best holiday.
- 2. Some jobs make a person happy and satisfied but might not provide a lot of money. Other jobs leave a person stressed and unhappy but they pay well. Write an article expressing your opinion. Give reasons that support your opinion.

THE END